
STREET RENAMING COMMENT FORM 

TRAFFIC ENGINEERING DIVISION- PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

Located at City Hall (1201 Leopard Street, Third Floor) 

For more information on the street renaming process, visit the City of Corpus Christi website: www.cctexas.com  or 
call the City’s Traffic Engineering Department at (361) 826-3547.  

 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City of Corpus Christi received a request to rename William Street, located between North Lower 
Broadway and North Shoreline Boulevard, to Lomax Street. City ordinance requires comment in writing 
from the following officials, committees, and organizations on the proposed renaming: 

Director of Engineering Services  Police Chief City Landmark Commission 
Director of Planning   Fire Chief City Utilities Office Manager  
Nueces County Historical Society Postmaster Nueces County Historical Commission 

COMMENTS 

The City Council will make the final decision on the proposed street renaming. Comments 
provided below become public record.  

 Please check one of the following: 

  (_) I support renaming William Street to “Lomax Street”. 

OR 

  (_) I oppose renaming William Street to “Lomax Street”. 

  Comments: 

Name: ______________________________________________________________ 

Title or Organization: ____________________________________________________________ 

http://www.cctexas.com/

	Name: Kathy Wemer Chairperson
	Title or Organization: Nueces County Historical Commission
	Check Box1: Off
	Check Box2: Off
	Text3: Thank you so much for informing me of the possible street name change.  Historically, at one time William Mann was the wealthiest man in Corpus Christi.  Forbes Britton who had the Centennial House built was a partner of Mann and used his pier for his packet line.  Mann and his wife are buried in Old Bayview Cemetery.  Their tombstones  are displaced and perhaps, later they can be placed upright.  You will have part of his name, Mann, as one of our street names which we can approve.  Brad Lomax is such an addition to our community in so many ways.  I have called on him several times as a presenter to speak at various groups.  He is one of the key figures for the economic development of the downtown area.  


